
I urge you to reject this horrible legislation.  It won't do what the 
proponents say , in fact just the opposite. Not one life will be 
saved or a single crime prevented.  This is another step closer to 
registration of all firearms, gun bans and confiscation.  Only 
honest people will comply, while the bad guys will do what they 
always do---ignore the law.  By the way, why  is it necessary to 
submit the make, model and serial number of the gun to be 
transferred, since the only stated goal is to prevent the firearm 
from falling into the wrong hands?  Could that be considered 
Registration?  I don't want Oregon to become California.  Thank 
you, Julie A. Cabal 
 


